
 

 

 

The Story of Hillhead Primary’s International Night 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Hillhead Primary School, 

 

We need your creative talents! 

 

International Night has become an annual tradition at Hillhead Primary School.  It 

is a night when we come together as a community to share food, art, culture, and 

music. Sadly the event will not be able to go ahead this year but we would still like 

us all to come together and keep its spirit alive by creating a book which tells the 

story of International Night. 

 

These books will then be available to purchase for £5, helping the parent council 

continue its fundraising efforts for the school. 

 

Please help us by submitting your recipes, stories, poems, 

illustrations, photographs, and artwork to create a rich visual collection 

representing our school community and the full spectacular glory of International 

Night. 

 

Please send your submissions to: 

hillheadprimaryparentcouncil@gmail.com by Friday 13thNovember 
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